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          Tuesday, 5th December 2023 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Each year we send out a survey which allows us to be aware of children who are currently 
taking instrument or vocal lessons, whether it be internal lessons through school, via an outside provider or 
tuition at home. This information is incredibly useful and also allows us to invite children to perform in the 
instrument and vocal concerts.  
 
Our winter concert is for KS2 soloists/small groups and will be on Tuesday 19th December 2023. Please note 
that due to many Christmas performances from the younger year groups and the annex hall being out of 
use, a 'dress rehearsal' is unable to take place. Miss Villar is happy to watch your children perform 
during lunch time on Tuesday 19th December, however this will be in her classroom and not on the stage.  
 
If your child is having instrument or vocal tuition, please complete this survey by Tuesday 12th December.  
 
Please click here to complete the survey. 
 
We look forward to hearing from you.  
 

Kind regards,  

 

Miss Villar 
Music Co-ordinator  
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